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CCW discontinues Barritape 

Carlisle Coatings & Waterproofing is discontinuing the manufacture of Barritape, a pressure-
sensitive asphalt/poly flashing tape historically recommended for detailing sheathing joints in 
the Barriseal air and vapor barrier system.   

CCW cited low sales volume and the availability of more user -friendly options as reasons for 
discontinuation. Barritape will be available as long as inventory lasts but will be discontinued 
once supply is exhausted. 

CCW recommends the following as replacements for Barritape (SAP# 310449, 4”x100’ 12/CTN) 

SAP # Description 

325918 BARRIBOND 20 OZ SAUSAGE 16/CTN 

304987 FABRIC 4” X 100’ 100 SF 

Remaining Barriseal system options for detailing sheathing joints:  

Option 1: apply a ribbon of BarriBond (a caulking sealant), centered over the joint. 

Option 2: embed and encapsulate DCH Reinforcing Fabric into Barriseal, with fabric centered 
over joint. 

(Please perform either detail and all CCW product installation according to the latest published 
instructions and drawings.) 

For more information, please contact your local CCW sales representative or CCW technical 
services (888-229-2199 or technicalservices@carlisleccw.com)  
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